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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 4:30 PM 

Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 

Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 

graymere.com 

 

TIMES OF WORSHIP 

Sunday 9:00 AM 

Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 

COUNSELING CENTER 

Mondays 11AM—5PM 

931.540.0174 
 

TELEVISION 

Connections 

Charter Channel 195   

Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 

CPWS Channel 13   

Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

1.26.20 

580 

410 

330 

$25,096.65 

396 

$25,000.00 

 

Week of 

Sunday AM 

Bible Study 

Sunday PM 

Contribution 

Wednesday PM 

Budget 

OUR RECORD 

 Last Wednesday night, we rejoiced with Katrina Mezera, who was baptized on 
Wednesday night. She and her daughter Gabbi have been visiting with us for a few 
weeks now, and after studying with Hugh and Bonnie Langley, she decided she 
was ready to become a Christian! Be sure to introduce yourself and let her know 
how excited you are about her decision.  
 Last Monday, 45 of us rode to Memphis for our Guys trip to see the Grizzlies 
game. We enjoyed the day, and the children were all able to give the players high 
fives before halftime! I am thankful to Jon David Schwartz, Jerry Kirk and Jimbo 
Nutt for driving. It provided a prime opportunity for fellowship, and we had a lot of 
fun. Earlier that weekend, our high schoolers were able to attend Evangelism Uni-
versity in Savannah, TN. This event is focused on training high school students to 
reach their friends for Christ, and I am glad we have teenagers who are focused on 
learning and growing. 
 I hope you have noticed our questions on brief videos we are posting on social 
media channels: Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. Right now, our plan is to post 
something new on Tuesdays and Thursdays. We need your help to repost and 
share those so that we can reach as many people as possible. I also hope you can 
post a response to that week’s question, which will help us focus on that Sunday 
morning’s message. We are still adjusting the format and learning how to maximize 
our effectiveness, and I hope they will build us up as we study and grow.  
 On February 7, we will host our annual area wide singing at 7:00 p.m. If you 
have never been part of this singing, you will want to mark your calendars to be part 
of it. We will have members from several area congregations with us, and it will be a 
great night of singing. Since we are hosting, we will be providing food after the sing-
ing is over. If you have not already signed up to bring food in Bible class, please see 
Ken Wiles or Bobby Bishop. 
 One of the things I noticed on Sunday is that we have a lot going on right now! 
There are plenty of sign-up sheets and fliers for upcoming events. We can’t be in-
volved in everything, but make sure you find areas where you can plug in and get 
involved. Let’s keep working and growing together!  
   

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – A Life in Balance #5: First Things First (2 Corinthians 8:1-5)  

PM – Call Me Mara (Ruth 1:14-20) 



 

Mission Points/Missionaries 
 

Abraham Alata 

Lima, Peru 

arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com 

 

Peter Solomon  

Chennai, India 

nbcsolo@gmail.com 

 

Evan & Crystal Todachine  

Phoenix, AZ 

etodachine12@gmail.com  

 

Juan & Nahia Abanto  

Lima, Peru 

juabant@gmail.com 

 

Josh & Divine Austin  

Phoenix, AZ 

djaustin14@hotmail.com 

Our Sick 

Dismissed:  Marie Filson, John Sim-
mons 

Remember in prayer: DC Neeley, Ste-
phen Staggs 

 

Baptism 
We rejoice with Katrina Mezera who baptized 
last Wednesday night.  Her address is: 208 

Lawrence St., Mt. Pleasant. 

 
Sympathy 

 We extend our sympathy to the family of 
Brian Riddle, son of Charles Riddle and 
brother of Roger Riddle.  Celebration of Life 

was Monday. 

 

We extend our sympathy to the family of 

Lucille Potts. The funeral was Tuesday. 

Remember in Prayer 

Edie Schoeberl, Connie Putman, Mike Sutherland, Shane Green, Kathy Baggett, Doris Sav-

age, Debbie Davis, Jewel Whitlatch, Tessa Fleming, Linda & Martin Jobe, Kenny Compton, 

Beverly Martin, Roger Riddle, Larry and Dotty King, Samantha Baugus, Paulette Francis, 

April Tom (friend of Jack and Mary Alice Malone), Kimberly McGinn (sister of Jeff McGinn),    

Cindy West (daughter of Norma Dickens), Darlene, Amanda and Maddie Romer, Burt An-

derson (brother of Andrea Marshall), Lisa Kreuzer, Marie Filson, Shirley Haston, (mother of 

Rachel Batey), Nan Price, Tim Mullican (father of Kara Bishop), Paul Handley, Donald 

Riddick (nephew of Starlene Buie), Diane Campbell, Fern Hill, John Phillip Barmer (son-in-

law of Carol Bailey), Kim Slater (niece of Gerald Buie), Jimmy Copley (father of Mary Beth 

Horton & David Copley), James & Judy Dickey, Don Swenson, Cynthia Mynes, Leon 

Cheek, Charlotte Brown (sister of Gerald Buie), Truman Orton, Marguerite Sands 

Senior Adults 
 We will go to Catfish Campus for 

lunch on January 30.  

 
Save the date:  February 17 for Golden 
Age Banquet 6pm in Fellowship Hall 

signup at all entrances. 

 

Thank you 
Words cannot express how much I ap-
preciate your care and concern both 
during my stay in the hospital and since I 
have gotten home. The cards, calls, 
food, and prayers have meant a great 
deal to me. It is wonderful to be part of 
such a loving Christian family. I pray that 

God will continue to richly bless you. 

Yours in Christ, Wendell Robinson 

Ladies of the congregation are invited 
to a reception honoring Fern Hill on 
Sunday, February 9th at 2pm in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Fern will discuss her 
book ‘Gifts from Glory, a Collection of 
True Stories on Prayer’.  Book will be 

available for purchase. 

 

Visitation-Sunday 
Team 5:  Andrew Williams (FR1) 

 

Meals Program 
February 3: Maribeth Gordon 

February 5:Brenda McClure 

February 7:Frances Compton 

 

L2LL 
•  Puppet practice Sunday at 4pm at Sen-

ior House 

• NO Bible bowl practice this Sunday 

• Song Leading and Songs of Faith will 

meet on Wednesdays at 6:15pm 

Freed-Hardeman Lectureship 

Anyone that would like to attend 
Freed -Hardeman University Lec-
tureship on Monday February 3rd 
please see sign up sheets at all en-
trances..  There are copies available 
of Mondays schedule.  Buses will 

leave at 7am. 

 

Annual Graymere Singing 

The annual Graymere singing will be 
February 7, 7 PM.  Ken Wiles will be the 

moderator.   

Youth News 

Area wide @ Highland February 9 

Horizons is open for registration 7th-

12th graders. 

Go to www.fhu.edu/horizons to regis-

ter. 
Columbia School  

of Biblical Study 

The next session of the Columbia 
School of Biblical Study will begin 
February 6, 2020. Classes will meet 
each Thursday evening for 13 weeks 
in Graymere Hall. David Morris will 
teach the book of Hebrews at 6 pm. 
The 7 pm class will be divided into 
three subjects. February, John 
Vaughan will direct a study of the 
Restoration Movement. March, 
Graham McKay will teach lessons 
on the background of Hymns. April, 
Monte Tatom will teach The Minor 
Prophets. All are welcome to attend. 
There is no tuition. The school is di-
rected by John Vaughan under the 
oversight of the elders Graymere 

church of Christ.  

Marriage Retreat 
March 6-8, 2020 in Gatlinburg 

Sign up at the Information Desk or see 

Chad for details. 
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